Dear Rural Affairs and Transport

Selling off publicly owned assets is just another tax grab. After all, we are even now not
allowed to walk on our land at times, especially the SA Forests and btw also SA Water.

The public owns the land which the forests are on, and any revenue for sales should go
back to the people, but [ am certain it will not. And of course, once gone, always gone.

[ am at this time trying hard to convince SA Forests just to let fuel wood cutting and
gathering continue in the Kuitpo forest. We have been heating our house for almost 10
years this way, and just this year they have stopped allowing it.

[ don’t think the government keeps in mind that it is working for it's employer, the
people.

Best Regards

Larry Wilson



